
BASD EDUCATION WEEK 
October 9 – 12, 2018 

 
Dear Northeast Parents: 
 
Please join us and visit your child's school and 

classroom(s) during BASD Education Week, which we will 
celebrate from October 9, 2018 through October 12, 2018. 
As you know, you are welcome to visit the school anytime, 
but we especially look forward to seeing you during this 
special week. 

 
We have designated specific times for particular levels 

so you will have a total picture of all programs at the various 
levels.  Please do your best to adhere to this schedule.  As 
you plan your visit, please check with your child for individual 
student schedules.  Also please note that we welcome 
grandparents or significant elders of students to visit during 
the grade level visitation times.  We know how important our 
extended families have become.  Finally just a reminder that 
we ask that you do not bring pre-school children with you, as 
past experience has shown that this can be disruptive.  We 
appreciate your support during this week and throughout the 
school year.  

 
We are looking forward to having you visit with us. 
 
 
                                 Mr. Rahs, Mr. Sawicki,  
                              and the entire Northeast Staff 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Please Join us for BASD Education Week 
October 9 – 12, 2018 

 
Suggested Time Schedule for Visitations 

 
Time Monday  

10/8 Tuesday 
10/9 Wednesday 

10/10 Thursday 
10/11 F​riday 

10/12 
      
 
 
8:31 to 11:07 

 
School Closed 

 
Visitations  
Grades 6, 7 & 8 

 

 
Visitations  
      For  
 Related Arts 
 Grades 7 & 8 

 
Visitations  
Grades 6, 7 & 8 

 
Visitations  
Grades 6, 7 & 8 

      
11:07 to 1:21 ///////// Lunch Lunch Lunch Lunch 
      
 
1:21 to 3:05  

School Closed  
Visitations  
      For  
 Related Arts 
 Grades 6 & 8  

 
Visitations 
      For 
Grades 6, 7 & 8 

 

 
Visitations 
      For 
Grades 6, 7 & 8 

 

 
Time For  
  Teams 
 

 
​Lunch Periods 

11:07 - 11:37 a.m. - Grade 8 
11:59 - 12:29 p.m. - Grade 6 
12:51 - 1:21 p.m. - Grade 7 

 
Please remember that you are always welcome to come in and visit us.  We 
appreciate the support of our parents and families, and we are Northeast 
Proud to host you.  


